



- **Glenwood Residents:** Committee Meeting Wednesday, May 10th at 10:30am in the community room.
 - Remember the additional A/C charge is in effect from April through October.
 - Tenants are welcome to help attend to the garden beds outside. We have extra gardening gloves as well to use. You can get them from Courtney on Wednesdays, or Damien any other weekdays.
- **Maintenance:** Work orders should be called into the main office at: 479-968-5440. *Make sure your smoke and carbon monoxide detectors are working. If you need the batteries replaced call the office.* If you have an after-hours maintenance *emergency*, call the on-call number at: 479-518-5894.
- **ROSS Services:** Our public housing residents can sign up for the ROSS Program through the Service Coordinator, Courtney. This is a optional program, but you might find it very helpful to you and your family. We have a taxi service available to ROSS Participants to use *for free twice a month* to get to your local Doctors, Pharmacy, Grocery Store, and appointments. ROSS can help you get enrolled into GED classes or higher education. It also can help you secure affordable childcare in addition to other services, like applying for benefits. ROSS also has a 'cleaning closet' where you can get cleaning supplies to help you stay compliant on your lease. If you have any questions call Courtney at the main office. 479-968-5440
- **Success Stories:** Have a success story? Did you recently graduate with your GED or an higher education? Maybe you just got approved for a home loan or received a scholarship or grant. Do you volunteer to serve our community? We want to feature you! If you are one of our public housing or Section 8 tenants reach out and we will feature you in our newsletter! We love to see our tenants succeed!